Steven Liang

From:

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 11:53 AM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board
C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Sent from my MetroPCS 4G LTE Android Device

Please do not increase the amount we philadelphians pay for water from Philadelphia water department. Thank you,
Joyce





